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| urge you to support the spending reforms now being considered. Each has the possibility of improving
the integrity of campaigning in Hawaii, since it is abundantly clear that we cannot rely on personal
integrity from too many of our candidates for political office.

Aloha,
Jeremiah Dennis Nolan
Haleiwa
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